
 

October 29, 2024 

VIA EMAIL: info@districtofmackenzie.ca 

Mayor Joan Atkinson 
District of Mackenzie 
PO Bag 340 
Mackenzie, British Columbia 
V0J 2C0 

Dear Mayor Atkinson: 

Thank you to your delegation for meeting with the Minister of Forests at the 2024 UBCM 
Convention held September 16-20 in Vancouver. As Deputy Minister, I am responding on 
behalf of the Minister during this interregnum period of the provincial general election. We 
appreciated the opportunity to share information, and to hear directly from your municipality 
about forestry issues important to your community.  

As you will recall, we discussed the Parsnip Forest Service Road as well as the McLeod Lake 
Mackenzie Community Forest. 

Again, thank you for meeting at the UBCM Convention to explore ideas and exchange 
perspectives on these key topics. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Manwaring, R.P.F. 
Deputy Minister 
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